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 Ruby News 

This week some of the children have been retelling the Billy Goats Gruff story through a 

puppet show! They have designed posters and performed to the class.  

Our focus for maths this week is learning one less than numbers to 10 and 20. This would 

be something you can practise at home with the number fans. The children also had time 

to measure and order different unicorn horns after a message through the magic door.  

 

The children have been using their scientific eye to paint flowers using a reference to mix 

colours to create darker and lighter shades.  

 

Hopefully you are all aware of the Bug Club accounts the children 

have access to at home, information is stuck in their green home 

learning books and their usernames and passwords are in the front 

of their reading records. It is a great resource for the children to 

develop comprehension skills as well as fluency. The children can 

read these books whenever they like and will earn points for 

answering questions which they can use to spend on different games 

on their accounts.  

We are very keen to have family members come in and help Ruby class 

whenever possible either mornings or afternoons. If you are interested then 

please ask for a DBS form (for safeguarding certificate) from the office to fill 

out to get the process started! Have a lovely weekend!  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


